
September 10, 2019

Meeting began at 6:32 PM with President Amber Bacon presiding. 

Secretary Report  

Highlights from August meeting were read by the Secretary.  

Treasurer Report

Money was paid for team building outing to Top Golf, one wrestler paid fees; however, there were no 
changes to the concessions account.

Fundraisers

Friends of Sparkman will be kicked off tonight, 9-10-19, where forms are available on the website under 
Parent Portal, Friends of Sparkman will extend until 11-20.  Vector files are preferred as it improves the 
quality of the image; however, PDF’s can still be provided.

Coke fundraiser to begin Nov 4th; the money will be due Nov 20th and pickup will be on 12-11

Parents t-shirt information will be ready by October meeting.  

Old Business

The paperwork for the Kroger card fundraiser was not complete as previous suggested, the club will 
relook at that next year.

Football season to begin soon and we will setup Signup Genius to sell yard signs at the football games.  
Two parents per game are needed and suggest selling for only for the 1st half of game.  Wrestlers can 
also assist with the sale.  The first football game is a jamboree and is scheduled for August 23rd.  
JV/Freshman first game Sept 16th. Volunteers are need for both Freshman/JV games and varsity games.  
A table will be provided. Patrons last year requested us to hold signs until the end of game; this is up to 
volunteers but will be difficult if you are only staying until the 1st half of the game.
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New Business

Hydration dates are out team picnic will be same day.  Practices will begin for Freshmen on 10/21 M-F 
and 10/28 for JV/Varsity from 4-6:00 PM.  Conversations concerning coordinating car pools for the 
middle schools will be held closer to the beginning of practices. 

Volunteers will be needed for the hospitality suite during our home tournament.  Cindy potentially can 
help with the coordination of the concessions. 

Volunteers are also needed to sell signs.  

Coach Watson explained the cost associated with 

Amber still looking at pricing for food before duals. Will be ready at next meeting

Morning workout started today where 18 people showed up.  6-7 AM T-TH

Singlets are ready to be purchased; however, we have to wait on new fiscal year.   We will have new 
varsity singlets that are black and white, 30 black singlets for the Freshmen team.  Varsity will have 2 
singlets for 2-day tournaments.  Wrestling scheduling has started but is not complete.  It has been 
decided that the wrestling team will not going to Southside Gadsden, all other tournaments are pretty 
much the same.  

Last Wednesday, letter jacket information became available. Money due by October 1st

Progress Reports also came out today.

New Coaches to join the team as a result of the departure of Coach Dez and Coach Gomez.  The board 
approved the new Coaches; however, the have to complete Coach certifications; therefore, they are 
pending full approval.

Sometime between the end of September – middle of October, wrestlers will attend Sparkman and 
Monrovia middle and cover the PE classes to recruit for wrestling.  Tuesdays are mostly all exercise.

Our next TDC meeting is 9-3-19 at 6:30 PM in the S9 auditorium.  Please be advised the meeting 
scheduled for October 1st is a mandatory meeting.


